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3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Attached for the information of members is a copy of the correspondence from the Commerce 

Commission relating to the Canterbury Regional Landfill.  Staff at those Councils involved as 
shareholders in the Regional Landfill are currently responding to the issues raised in this letter. 

 
 


